Vancouver Intergroup

Telephone Committee

Volunteer Gratitude Event

/ Saturday, December 17, 2022 \
From 11am to 3pm.
At Central Office

3457 Kingsway, Vancouver in and
around the phone room.

o /

The Telephone Committee invites you to come and en=-
joy some appetizers and refreshments as our way to
say thank you for all your help this past year.

Greater Vancouver Intergroup Society
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